
 
 
 

E-mail :- vjcollege@rediffmail.com     Website :- www.vivekjyoticollege.edu.in 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No.                                                                                    Date : 09/04/2025 

 

NOTICE 

This is to inform all students and staff that Vivekjyoti College will 

remain closed on 14th April 2025, on the occasion of Dr. B. R. Ambedkar’s 

Birth Anniversary, and 15th April 2025, in celebration of Bangla 

Nababarsha (Pohela Boishakh)—the Bengali New Year. 

Let us take this opportunity to honor the legacy of Dr. Ambedkar and 

embrace the spirit of new beginnings that Nababarsha brings. 

The college will reopen and resume regular operations on 16th April 

2025. 

Wishing everyone a joyful and prosperous Nababarsha! 

 

 

 

 

 


